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WELLING-WASHBURN CHAPTER #11, Inc.

P.O Box 265 Fond Du Lac, WI. 54936-0265
Hello Members,                                                                                March, 2008

Website: Our Chapter’s Website now has a Webmaster. Barry Keippel is the person who will maintain our website. If you have anything newsworthy or pictures to add, please e-mail Barry at wi11webmaster@davfrat.org. Our website address is still:

www.davmembersportal.org/chapters/wi/11.

County Veterans Service Officer: John Worshnick, Fond Du Lac County’s Veterans

Service, will be at the March meeting to answer questions related to benefits and changes in legislation. To better facilitate the process, please try to contact myself or John, BEFORE the meeting, so he can prepare the correct and accurate response.

Chapter Service Officer: Bob Maxia is our Chapter’s service officer. He has been trained

to answer questions related to benefits and the DAV. If you have questions please contact

him at (920) 233-1174. This is not a complaint line, but a place to find answers to your

questions.

Elections: Chapter elections will be held in April. If you are interested in running for a

position or want to be involved in the voting process, please attend the March and

April meetings. The installation of officers will be in May at the Sunset Supper club.

Memorial Day Parade: We will be hosting veterans groups for this years Memorial

Day Parade. In the past few years we have not been able to have enough members

volunteer for a color guard. Well, this year we will be leading the parade, so not having

a color guard would be an embarrassment. The color guard requires four people.

In addition it would be really awesome if we could have members of the DAV marching

behind the color guard. I send out over 300 newsletters which means we have a large

enough membership to support this event. The uniform is a yellow DAV tie, a DAV

cover, white shirt, and dark blue, black or gray trousers and black shoes. If you need

those items, they can be ordered online, from the catalog, or by contacting me.

Women: Each year there are more and more women veterans. The Department of

Veterans Affairs has a link to their website for female veterans. As our numbers

increase, we will be noticed, and it won’t be assumed our significant others are the ones

who served. Please get involved with the local veterans groups to ensure our State

continues to recognize us as having separate needs from the men.

Contact information: Phone 922-2642 or e-mail pcnoholz@yahoo.com

